
 

 

12 September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
 

Stanchester Academy Open Mornings 
Wednesday 11 and Thursday 12 October 9am – 11am 

and 
Stanchester Academy Open Evening 

Thursday 12 October 5pm – 7pm 
 
 
We are delighted to invite parents of Year 6 students to visit Stanchester Academy to see the 
school at work during our open mornings and evening event.   
 
During the mornings, our outstanding team of student leaders will be conducting tours to enable 
you to view the academy on a typical day and ask any questions you may have.  
 
There will be two tours on each day as follows -: 9am – 9:45 am and 10am - 10:45am. You can 
book a place by either completing the booking form on the website www.stanchester-
academy.co.uk, using the link below, or contacting the Academy office on 01935 823200. 
 
Booking link - hiips://forms.office.com/e/H4EBu1cvG5 
 
During the open evening from 5pm – 7pm you and your family will have the opportunity to speak 
to staff and students in each subject area across the academy.  
 
At 5pm and 6pm there will be a brief presentation in the main hall from the Headteacher and 
members of the senior leadership team. Staff will be available throughout the evening to answer 
any questions you may have.   No bookings are needed for the evening. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Stanchester and hope that you enjoy the day. If you have 
any questions please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 

Gregg Mockridge 

Headteacher  
 


